
To the members of the Judicial Committee: Chair Representative Janelle Bynum; Vice-Chair Representative Ron Noble; Vice-Chair 
Representative Karin Power; Representative Maxine Dexter; Representative Ken Helm; Representative Jason Kropf; 
Representative Rick Lewis; Representative Lily Morgan; Representative Kim Wallan; Representative Marty Wilde;

I am writing to ask you to support HB3265. Those of us who live in Oregon are Oregonians, no matter where we were born. 
Immigrants are people just like you and your children. As a person of faith, I believe that we are all created in the image of God and 
we all deserve to be treated with respect and justice. No one should feel unsafe within their community. We Oregonians voted for a 
Sanctuary state. It is time to secure this vision of Sanctuary for all Oregonians. 
Sincerely, Eileen Sleva


